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The Honorable John Rubin, Chairperson 

House Committee on Corrections and Juvenile Justice 

Statehouse, Room 151-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Rubin: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2425 by House Committee on Corrections and 

Juvenile Justice Oversight 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2425 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2425 would amend exiting law by specifying that certain graduated sanctions for 

violations of probation or post-release supervision would apply if the original crimes were 

felonies.  The sanctions would apply to violations of conditions of release or assignment or non-

prison sanctions occurring on and after July 1, 2013, regardless of the date of conviction for the 

original crime. 

 

 The Office of Judicial Administration estimates that passage of HB 2425 would have no 

fiscal effect on the Judicial Branch.  The Office states that the bill would put into law procedures 

that are currently practiced.  According to the Kansas Sentencing Commission, HB 2425 would 

have no effect on prison admissions, prison bed space, or the workload of the agency. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Jon Hummell, 

 Interim Director of the Budget 

 

 

cc: Jeremy Barclay, Corrections 

 Mary Rinehart, Judiciary 

 Scott Schultz, Sentencing Commission  


